
         

Date: September 6, 2011  
From: Councillor Joe Mihevc 
To: Ulli Watkiss, City Clerk  

RE: Administrative Inquiry Regarding Citizen Appointment Process, Access 
and Equity Considerations

  

Dear Ms. Watkiss,  

I am submitting this Administrative Inquiry (under Municipal Code S27-61) to seek 
information from the Access and Equity unit of the City Manager's Office.   

In all previous administrations since amalgamation, this information has been provided 
to help Toronto City Council assess whether Council's citizen appointments reflect the 
diversity of our city's residents.  

The specific information I request is for the appointment recommendations from the 
nominations committee be reviewed from the following perspectives:  

a) Gender 
b) Racial diversity 
c) LGBT inclusion 
d) Aboriginal engagement 
e) Geographic representation by Community Council  

I ask that this requested information be separated by each Agency/Board/Commission's 
proposed appointment as well as a summary of how the entire first round of 
appointments are reflected.  

I further request that these results be compared with similar categories from previous 
administrations.  

Sincerely,    

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul's West   


